
Town of DeKalb Board Meeting  
 

At a special meeting of the Town Board, of the Town of DeKalb, St. Lawrence County, New 

York, held on the 7th day of August, 2017, at the Town Hall in DeKalb Junction NY, there were 

present: 

 

John Frary   Supervisor   Michael Livingston Councilman  

Rae Ann Davis Councilwoman  Barbara Creazzo Town Clerk 

Jody Hamilton  Highway Superintendent  

  

Supervisor Frary, opened the meeting at 7:05 PM for the budget portion of the meeting. 

 

There were no members of the community present for this meeting. 

 

Supervisor Frary, distributed the budget packet to each person present.  This packet includes 

previous budgets, starting with 2010 Actual, through 2016 Actual, along with the budget for 

2017.  It also includes the amount spent from each budget line for 2017 through the end of July, 

2017.  The last column of the packet, is for the proposed 2018 budget. 

 

Each line of the budget was reviewed and discussion was held if needed, to determine if each 

line remained the same, increased, or decreased.  The changes made, will be presented to Nick 

Eels, CPA, for his input. 

 

Supervisor Frary, closed this portion of the meeting at 8:20 PM. 

 

Supervisor Frary, opened the preliminary review for negotiations portion of the meeting at 8:20 

PM. 

 

Supervisor Frary, distributed Teamsters Local 687 Contract Proposals for the Town of De Kalb, 

and discussion followed. 

 

Supervisor Frary, closed this portion of the meeting at 8:45 PM. 

 

A motion was made by Rae Ann Davis and seconded by Michael Livingston to adjourn.  

                 Carried 3 Ayes 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Barbara A. Creazzo 

Town Clerk 


